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Greetings BSD Parents and Staff, 

Earlier this evening, Governor Scott issued a “Stay Home, Stay Safe” order directing the closure of in-person operations
for all non-essential businesses effective 5:00 PM on Wednesday. The order is to be in effect until April 15, 2020. 

I know that those of you reading this have several questions about what this means for BSD’s operations. Many of the
District’s leadership team members have already been communicating this evening and we are setting up to meet
virtually. We will be working hard to get you as many answers as we can as soon as we can. I anticipate sending more
communication later tomorrow afternoon or evening as we get clearer guidance from the State and Agency of Education.
Please stay patient with us. 

As we gear up as a community and state for this order taking effect tomorrow, please remember to prepare for this time,
but take care not to panic or hoard materials others may also need. 

Be kind to each other and be safe - practice physical distancing.

Thank you, 

Superintendent Obeng
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